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To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Students’ Council 
 

 
Hello Council, 
 
It has only been one short week since our last meeting and therefore, since my last report. 
Much of the last week has been used to setup important reoccurring meetings with 
different administrators and to have internal meetings with Discover Governance and the 
Undergraduate Governance and Academic Advocacy advisor, continuing the goal setting 
process. Here are a few other updates: 
 

1. GovWeek Advisory Group 
The members of GWAG have been selected and notified. We will have our first 
meeting as soon as possible to get the ball rolling on GovWeek planning. GovWeek 
will be from September 18-22. 

2. GovCamp 
GovCamp will be taking place from June 2-4 at Lister Hall. The most up-to-date 
schedule is available on the Discover Governance webpage under “GovCamp 
Resources”. Feel free to share this link: 
(http://www.su.ualberta.ca/governance/discover/govcamp/) with other councilors 
and Faculty Association representatives and encourage them to come.  

3. Summer Office Hours 
All of the Exec have selected their office hours. There has been a slight amendment 
in my hours – instead of Thursdays 4-5 I will be available Thursdays 3:30-4:30. This is 
just to ensure I am accessible as the main doors for the Students’ Union office close 
at 4:30. 

 
I hope you all have a great week! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Shane Scott  
 


